j‘.Subject:Cancellation of advertisementuploaded on 22.05.2015 for one post of Field Attendant in
Research Project i

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that we have withdrawn the advertisementuploaded on 22.05.2015 for one
post of Field attendant in the research project “A comparison of quantitative detection of HR-
HPV oncogene over-expression as a novel biomarker for cervical cancer screening” with Dr.
Neerja Bhatla, Professor, Department of Obstetrics &Gynaecology for which the closing date is
04.06.2015. It is requested to kindly cancel the post of field attendant.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

(”‘_',”J
(Neerja Bhatla)
Professor &
Principal Investigator



